
16th Sept 2023 

Health and Safety around school 
Please can we remind all our families that the following rules apply when 

on the school grounds. 

• Please dismount all bicycles and scooters when entering the school 

grounds. 

• No dogs are allowed on the school premises. 

• No smoking please. 

• Please ensure that you park appropriately when dropping off and      

collecting your children. 

• Please note all gates into school be closed shortly after 9am each 

morning. If you are going to be late to school, please use the main 

entrance gate on Firbank Road. 

Welcome Back. 
We hope your children have settled well into their new classes.  

Children are looking very smart in their school uniform.  

You should have received your termly newsletter from your child’s class 

teacher with lots of news regarding what your children will be doing in       

class this term.  

Meet Our Head Pupils. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to introduce to you our Head Pupils this year.  Liam from  

6LE and Gianna from 6HJ. Many things are taken into account when we are 

choosing our head pupils including thoughtfulness and care for others,    

being reliable and having a positive attitude to learning 

Head pupils will represent our school at various events and serve as role 

models for all our students. 

NASAL FLU SPRAY 

Children from Reception 

to Year 6 will be  offered 

a Nasal Flu Spray on    

Monday 14th November.. 

You should have received 

your consent for and    

information leaflet. Please 

make sure you return 

your consent by Tuesday 

20th September. 

PARENTS EVENING 

Please look out for      

letters coming home     

regarding Parents Evening 

for your children. 

Parents Evening will be 

held at the end of this 

Half Term. 

SCHOOL TRIPS 

We have lots of trips 

planned this year for all 

the children. 

If any parents would like 

to set up a savings card, 

please come and speak to 

Kath in the office. 

School Closure 
School will be closed on Monday 19th            

September for the State Funeral of the late 

Queen Elizabeth ll. We will reopen on           

Tuesday 20th September. 

 

Once again we send our deepest                     

condolences to the other members of the Royal 

family and say a final  -  “Thank you Ma’am” 



School Calendar 2022 to 2023 

Autumn Term   

Term Starts Monday 5th September 

2022 

Half Term Holiday Monday 24th October 2022 

to 

Friday 28th October 2022 

Term Finishes 

Spring Term 

Friday 16th December 2022 

Training Day (School Closed) Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

Term Starts Wednesday 4th January 

2023 

Half Term Holiday Monday 20th February 2023 

to 

Friday 24th February 2023 

Term Finishes 

Summer Term 

Friday 31st March 2023 

Term Starts Monday 17th April 2023 

Bank Holiday (School 

Closed) 

Monday 1st May 2023 

Half Term Holiday Monday 29th May 2023 

to 

Friday 2nd June 2023 

Term Finishes Wednesday 19th July 2023 


